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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 21st of November, 2019, in connection with the Council’s1

consideration of the item entitled ”The Situation in Sahel,” the President of the Security Council made the following2

statement on behalf of the Council:3

The United Nations applauds the actions taken by Member States in cooperation to endorse peace and4

security in the Sahel Region.5

The Security Council will continue to pay close attention to developments.6

Passed by consensus, with 0 abstentions
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